


Interim meeting notice rule modification in section 5.1.3.5





Rationale:


This rule is being modified to remove the restriction of notification ‘in writing’ (which can be interpreted as a hard copy mailing) to permit the use of alternative means such as email, for example, as a mechanism to notify members of interim meetings. ��Specific Text:





Modify the LMSC SEC Operating Rules Section 5.1.3.5 Meetings and Participation





From the orginal text:





“Interim Working Group or Technical Advisory Group meetings, as a goal, are to have: 1) Reasonable notification (>4 weeks), 2) Few last minute shifts in location (<< 1 per year), and 3) Notify all Working Group members, observers and liaison people (Notice in writing to all Working Group members, observers, and liaison people in addition to any announcement given at a Plenary).





Remove the words “in writing” to yield:





“Int
